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Thank you for your support with our efforts to keep everyone as safe as possible by 
following government guidelines with PCR testing.  In the event of positive cases      
escalating, we will send information regarding increased measures. 

Please have a look at our photos on the website at some of the things the       
children have been doing. Itõs a real pleasure seeing the children eager to come into 
school every morning ð such a positive start to the day for everyone.  

Please complete the online survey regarding virtual events, if you have not already 
done so.  

PARENT/CARER 
VOLUNTEERS 

 
Thank you to all our parents/
carers who have applied to 
volunteer at school.   
 
If you would like to           
volunteer, please contact  
Mrs Jaques on 01763 241535 
for information on how to do 
so.  

 
I would like to wish all our 
school community a lovely 
half term. Keep safe.   
 
Mrs Baxter x 

COMING UP IN NOVEMBER 
 

Monday 1st   INSET Day 
 
Tuesday 2nd  Children return to school -   
   second half of Autumn Term    
   begins 
 
Tuesday 9th  Individual school photographs 
 
Monday 22nd -  
Friday 26th  Assessment week 
 
Friday 26th  Nasal flu vaccinations -            
   Reception to Year 4 children 
 
Tuesday 30th Decorate school day 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION OPEN DAYS 

 
We still have spaces left for our Nursery and Reception open days if you havenõt    
already booked your place.  These will take place on Thursday 11th and Thursday 18th 
November, between 10.00am-11.00am and 1.30pm-2.30pm.  Sessions will run in 20   
minute slots.  We are able to allow one parent/carer with each child to attend the 
visit.  Please ring Mrs Jaques in the school office on 01763 241535 to book. 

ATTENDANCE 

This weekõs is 95% 

School resumes on Tuesday 2nd November.  Monday 1st November is an Inset day, 
so the school will not be open to children. 
 
Please avoid coming onto the playground too early. We will not open classroom 
doors until 8.45am. The school day starts at 8.50am.  
 
Scooter/bike shelter: the children can bring scooters/bikes to school after half 
term. Please ensure they are placed safely and sensibly in the scooter/bike shelter. We    
cannot accept responsibility for the loss or damage to scooters or bikes. 
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ARTS AND CRAFTS CLUB 

 
Arts and Crafts Club has been running at full capacity this half term, with our artists 
producing some wonderful work. 

 
 
 
   

KINGS AND QUEENS 

 
Our royal Hedgehogs enjoyed a day of being kings and queens.  They all looked      
fantastically regal and had a great day with their royal teacher, Mrs Gunness and 
royal teaching assistant, Miss Frame. 
 
 
 
 


